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Sir Knights, 

 

Greetings, I hope that everyone’s summer is going well and you have had the opportunity 

to spend time with family and friends, especially since it seems that we may be out of the 

heat wave.  

 

I would like to pass on some important dates to everyone that are coming up fast for us to 

keep in mind for the coming month. First is the two day degree work that Fort Wayne 

Commandery will be hosting. The dates are September 22
nd

 and 29
th

, the last two 

Saturday’s in the month. The degree work is open to any York Rite Body that may have 

candidates needing to obtain the York Rite degrees. Once the times and schedule are set 

that information will be passed on to everyone. 

 

On October 27
th

 Fort Wayne Commandery will be hosting the first Battalion Inspection. 

The luncheon will be at noon, then we will convene to the 5
th

 floor for the Inspection. 

During the Inspection a Ladies Program will be presented. In talking with the Battalion 

Commander Kurt Begue, the other Commanders and members of Battalion III we are 

looking forward to a very productive day with all the Commanderys working together. 

 

Finally, I wish to express my deepest thanks to all that were involved with making the 

reception for our Right Eminent Grand Commander Bobby J. Roberts a great success. 

The food was excellent and all those who attended had a good time. It was an honor to 

have the reception at Fort Wayne for our Right Eminent Grand Commander and to share 

the day with all the distinguished guests, family and friends that attended. I want to thank 

all the members of Fort Wayne Commandery, who without their help made this event 

possible.  

 

With Summer slowly slipping away and the days of Autumn approaching I wish all of 

you nothing but the best in the coming months, and always please keep in mind the 

members and their family members who are in need of our prayers. Take care and God 

bless. 

 

Fraternally, 

Tyson Howenstine 
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